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NAM Annual Family Camping Trip was on Saturday, October 1, 2022 at Morganâ??s Riverside
Campground.

Thanks to everyone that joined us on the campout. You were a great group and made it a pleasure to
lead. And special thanks to John Donaldson for bringing firewood and coffee pots! Iâ??m not sure, but I
think the kids had fun with sâ??mores and glow sticks.

After a COVID break the past couple years, we went back to Morganâ??s Campground near Fort
Ancient! This is a great place just 12 miles past Kings Island. It is right on the Little Miami River for
swimming and canoeing.

Our camping area has a a big shelter with lots of picnic tables, a fire pit with benches (sâ??mores!), and
a 

playground, so it will be lots of fun. The NAM fatherâ??s group sponsored the trip including the shelter
and dinner, so thanks to them.
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